Summer Bird Count
Grand Cities Bird Club

Objective: To compile a species list for the Grand Forks - East Grand Forks CBC Circle.   
When: June 22, 2003. Additional species observed 3 days before and 3 days after that were not seen on count day should also be reported.

Where: The Christmas Bird Count circle is a 15- mile diameter circle centered on Hiway 2, 1 mile east of the entrance to the airport. The CBC circle includes all of the cities of Grand Forks and East Grand Forks as well as much of Kellys Slough, a stretch of the Turtle River, and major parts of the grasslands of Oakville Township. The South boundary includes Belmont and 47th Ave S, All Seasons garden center, the town of Merrifield (and the east-west road that parallels County Road 6, to the south of CR 6), County Road 6 to about 2 miles west of County Road 5, west on DeMers to about a point 2.5 miles east of Emerado, Kellys Slough to about 0.5 miles of the Cliff Swallow bridges, the County Road 11 wetlands, Middle Grove Lutheran Church to about 1 mile west and a half mile north , County Road 5 toward Manvel to about the 4th bridge, North of the State Mill by about 3 - 4 miles, and the East Grand Forks sewage lagoons and a bit further north.

    Areas will not be assigned and we are not concerned about overlapping coverage. However, a list of areas covered should be turned in with your species list. .

Who: Anyone can participate. Link up with someone else who is interested in birds and go out and see what you can find.   

What and where to report: Report species found in each area along with a description of each areas covered. Although it is not the primary goal of the "count" to determine the numbers of each species, interesting numbers are welcome. Send your report in by e-mail or mail copy to GCBC, 417 Terrace Drive, Grand Forks, ND 58201, or drop off copy at the above address.

Which species might be seen: A Summer Bird List containing 150 species has been prepared for use on the count. The list shows species that are rare to abundant at some time during the Summer period (June-July).. It should be noted that several migrants are included which can be expected only at the beginning or near the end of the summer period. The June 22 date has been chosen to minimize the number of migrants seen. Any species observed that is not on the list will be a species that is not expected here during the summer period. A description of the bird (as complete as possible) and the exact location should be reported.

Contact:  For more information, contact David Lambeth (701-772-4560; dlambeth@gra.midco.net).
